
MINI-NEWSLETTER FOR OUR SAVIOUR LUTHERAN CHURCH, UTICA, NY  

OUR SAVIOUR HAPPENING  

 

Remember  This Sunday, March 12, 2017, at 2 am, we start Daylight Savings time, 

be sure to set your clocks ahead 1 hour 

 NATIONAL ABOLITIONIST HALL OF FAME EXHIBIT – will be at Our Saviour 

beginning March 12.  We are excited to invite our community to view this 

important exhibit.  It helps us to know how Utica participated in the abolitionist 

movement.  On March 12 we will have a reception for the exhibit here at Our 

Saviour, from 6-8 pm.  We are planning to invite important people from our 

community who have experience with racial justice to be with us.  This is not a 

time for speeches – but rather for conversation about racial justice.  We will be 

supplying coffee, juice, cookies, crackers, goodies and wine for the reception.  

Plan now to participate in this important event.   

Bible Study- There will be no bible study during the season of Lent 
LENTEN WORSHIP HAS BEGUN – Tuesday evening at 6:00 we begin with a shared 
potluck dinner.  Gerry Presser cooks a main dish and we are invited to bring side 
dishes – vegetables or desert.  At 7:00 we gather for Holden Evening Prayer in the 
Keller Room.  This year we are considering Heroes of Faith – people who inspire 
us to believe in what we cannot see.  This is a good time to be with one another.  
It is a good time to be with the God who has chosen to love you.   
Your Neighbors: On March 7, 14, 21, and 28, we will be packing meals for Your 
Neighbors after our Lenten Dinners. We would appreciate monetary donations as 
well as frozen vegetables, except corn. We especially need desserts that can be 
reheated such as applesauce or fruit cobblers. Please, no cakes. Donations may be 
brought in the night of the dinner. Any questions, please see Betty Gallup. Thank 
you 
 



 



NEEDED 

Oneida County Habitat for Humanity would like to introduce Colleen Furmanski 
as our Coordinator of the Spring Home & Garden Event with a Pallet Challenge 
included in the program. We plan to have various vendors at this event and the 
Pallet Challenge will allow skillful people to take wooden pallets and turn them 
into functional and decorative items.  We are looking for energetic people who 
can volunteer their time in helping Colleen coordinate this important event.  If 
you are interested in becoming part of team habitat with Colleen, for the spring 
event, please email: volunteers@oneidacountyhabitat.org.   

ABRAHAM HOUSE FUNDRAISER – Sunday, March 23 Noon-3PM.  Abraham House 
is having a fundraiser at the Tom Clark Gymnasium at Utica College.  It is called 
March Meatball Madness and features a Meatball eating contests.  Tickets are 
available at the door.   
Thank you notes from Your Neighbors and Sue Arntsen 
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